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Public Discussion on
Prescott Park Master Plan to be Held

PORTSMOUTH, NH – The Mayor’s Blue Ribbon Committee on the Prescott Park Master Plan will

host a public discussion on Wednesday, January 11th at 7:00 p.m. in the Eileen Dondero Foley Council

Chambers. The forum will be televised on the City’s Government Channel 22nd.

This public forum will feature a presentation of the draft preferred Master Plan by Weston &

Sampson as well as an introduction to the Governance Recommendations drafted by the Blue Ribbon

Committee.  After the presentations, residents will be invited to discuss the presentation in breakout

sessions and a wrap-up of the discussions will be facilitated by Weston & Sampson at the conclusion of

the evening.  Information for the January 11th Public Discussion is available on the Prescott Park Master

Plan website.

This forum is the latest in a series of public input opportunities which have been a feature of the

Committee’s work, which began in February of 2016.  Presentation and materials for the January 11th

Public Discussion can be found at on the City’s Prescott Park Master Plan website

(http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/PrescottParkMasterPlan.html), which can be reached via the

City’s main page at www.cityofportsmouth.com. Members of the public who are not able to attend on

this date are able to submit public comments to the Committee via the comment form on the Master Plan

Project website.


